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Reminders

What’s Happening 
This Week

Important Information

A Note From 
Mrs. Tiefenthal 

Little Eagle News
Week of : October 17th- October 21st

Monday 10.17- Fire Dept. visits Pre-K-2 classes

Tuesday 10.18- Child Protection Classes for K-6 students

Wednesday 10.19- PTO Dress Down Day for a Cause $1 

– Wear blue or yellow for Down Syndrome Awareness

Thursday 10.20- Students may wear crazy socks with their 

gym uniform today. 

PTO Meeting @3:00pm-MPR or Zoom

Friday 10.21- No School for KCFS Students- Teacher 

Spiritual Journey Day/ KCFS Fall Fiesta Fundraiser

Looking Ahead:
10.22- KC Homecoming

10.24- Feast Day Celebration of Saint John Paul II-Special 

Mass for K-6 students

10.24-10.28- SJPII celebrates Red Ribbon Week 

10.28- SJPII Halloween Parade @ 1:30pm/ Trunk or Treat

SJPII School Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30AM to 3:30PM.

Students are tardy after 7:55 am each day. If arriving late, please come to the front office.

The cost of lunch is $3.50 per day. Please send money in an envelope with name and grade. 

SJPII PTO News: The next PTO meeting will be held this Thursday, October 20th @ 3:00pm in the MPR 

and via Zoom. We hope to see you there!

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81037158201?pwd=c0Y3WVNjTkRaNUFrZmlFeUxrUURkQT09

Meeting ID: 810 3715 8201

Passcode: YeZK1y

SJPII Trunk or Treat- Information about the Trunk or Treat event went home. Please make sure to 

respond for a spot by this Friday, October 21st to Nicole Perry at nperry@kennedycatholicschools.org.

SJPII Athletic News:

K-3 Mini Danceline- We are looking for two parents who would like to volunteer to be the Danceline

Advisors for this season. Please reach out to Janet Taylor, Athletic Director at 

jtaylor@kennedycatholicschools.org. Clearances must be on file in the school office to fill this role.

4th-6th Grade Basketball sign-ups will be happening soon for both elementary girls and boys. More 

information will follow.

K-3 students may participate in a Basketball Clinic which focuses on skills and drills. More information to 

follow.

It was wonderful getting to connect and see so many of you 

at our SJPII Open House. I love seeing how proud and

excited the students are to share our school and their work 

with their families. It is truly heartwarming! Thank you for 

making the time to be there. 

This week, SJPII students will be celebrating Down 

Syndrome Awareness Week. Mrs. Shreves will be working 

on a special project in STEAM with the students. Please

refer to the handout going home tomorrow for more 

information about this week.  Students will be signing a 

school-wide inclusion banner that we will hang in our 

school. 

As a reminder, there is no school this Friday, October 21st

for all KCFS students. 
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